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Temporary Suspension of Clearance Processing by the NBI 
 

 
 

 In line with the Philippine government’s announcement to place 

Luzon, including Metro Manila, under a 30-day “Enhanced Community 

Quarantine” as well as the community quarantines being implemented in 

other regions, provinces and cities, the National Bureau of Investigation 

(NBI) Philippines is temporarily suspending its clearance processing 

operations nationwide from 18 March to 13 April 2020.  

 NBI will resume its operations on 14 April 2020, unless earlier lifted. 
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Source: www.nbi.gov.ph 

 

 


